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NA-5 
Memorandum 

Date: August 9, 2023 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of School 

From: Michael F. Lewis, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Approval of the YMCA Buffalo Niagara Rental Agreement 

This memo serves to request the approval of the YMCA Buffalo Niagara Rental Agreement for the 2023-2024 
school year. 

Michael F. Lewis, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 
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